
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MARCH 19, 2013 
 

Item 23, Report No. 9, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on March 19, 2013. 
 
 
 
23 NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST FOR REPORT 
 REGARDING A COMMUNITY SERVICE PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff report back with information as to the 
feasibility of a community service partnership program in Vaughan, its related costs, and whether 
it can be done through partial subsidy. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor DeFrancesca. 
 
 
 
 



COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE -   FEBRUARY 26, 2013 

 NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST FOR REPORT 
 REGARDING A COMMUNITY SERVICE PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM 
 
 New Business with respect to the above. 
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